
MAY 2018  

Mackenzie Schaefer  
Volunteer & Virtual Fieldtrip Specialist  

Zoological & Environmental  Education   

Department  

Office 360.832.7231  

Northwest Trek Wildlife Park,  

11610 Trek Dr. E.      

Eatonville, WA 98328  

On Saturday, April 14, Northwest Trek staff came together 

to celebrate the impact that the volunteers have made 

within the community.  Park staff served a delicious break-

fast and heartfelt sentiments of love and appreciation to 

all the volunteers who attended the event.  Those present 

received a mini terrarium and were also treated to a     

special behind - the -scenes tour of the new education     

office and the Animal Care Office and Veterinary Clinic.  

 

 The Staff at Northwest Trek wish to thank all the volunteers 

from the bottom of their hearts for going the extra mile to 

make Northwest Trek the amazing place that it is.  You are 

truly appreciated!  



A big thank you to the Camp Fire of Central Puget Sound volunteer 

group of 8 people. Together, they planted native plants and        

beautified around our new sustainable restrooms that collect           

rainwater to flush the toilets and solar power for all it electricity needs.  
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